
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Debbie Richards 
Chief Executive 
NHS Cornwall Partnership Foundation Trust 
Carew House 
Beacon Technology Park 
Dunmere Road 
Bodmin 
PL31 2QN 
 
22 December 2023 
 
Dear Ms Richards 
 
Thank you for your letter dated 8th December 2023. 
 
Whilst we welcome you bringing forward discussions with Kate Shields on how we can deliver the 
shared vision for improving Healthcare provision in Saltash, we really do feel that a joint meeting that 
includes yourself and/or a senior operational manager in the immediate future here in Saltash is key 
to ensuring that the voices of our community are heard and taken into account. 
 
We have such an active, intelligent, like-minded group that it would be a real missed opportunity to 
pass this by. We have worked so hard to shape our vision, helped along by Dr Andy Sant who has 
been invaluable in guiding our thoughts, aspirations and moderating our expectations. 
 
We are extremely keen to discuss with you, current operational matters and local leadership as set 
out in our Action Plan (especially Action Points 1 & 5) as well as the strategic vision. 
 
We will endeavour to be extremely flexible on a date and time for a meeting. Our Town Council will 
provide a venue if necessary, and I will ensure we are well catered. Alternatively, some of our team 
could come to you, again we can be flexible to suit you. 
 
Yours sincerely 

 
Councillor Richard Bickford  

Mayor of Saltash 2023 - 23 

 

 

 

 
The Guildhall 

12 Lower Fore Street, Saltash, Cornwall PL12 6JX 
Tel: (01752) 844846 

Email: enquiries@saltash.gov.uk 
gdpr@saltash.gov.uk 


